
From: sherry zhang  

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 11:41 AM 

To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 

<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David 

West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; 

Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 

<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Greg 

Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Please support Councilor West's motion attached on April 22,2020 council 

meeting 

Dear Mayor and Councillors, 

Please kindly support Councilor West's motion below for the council meeting on April 

22, 2020.   

This is the motion in the voice of the residents.  I truly appreciate what Councilor West 

had done for his residents throughout the years and I do hope that our Mayor and other 

Councillors can support this motion in the voice of the residents.  Thank you very much! 

Stay safe and keep healthy! 

Sherry Zhang 

Resident in Westbrook community 


